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End of Term 

Thank you for all your support and encouragement over this term. Our community is built on mutual 

respect and trust and I never take for granted the help that is provided by you all. I take this 

opportunity to wish you all a very happy Easter and look forward to seeing you on April the 17th. 

Holy Week 

This week we have had a week of celebrations for Holy week starting with Year 4's interpretation of 

the Entry into Jerusalem. They sang and spoke beautifully. They started off our week in a joyful way. 

On Wednesday, as a school, we celebrated the Passover. Children sat in multi age groups with the 

Year 6 acting as parents. The children shared a Passover meal, raised a glass to freedom and learned 

about the exodus and finished with a rousing rendition of Dayenu. 

On Thursday led us in a mass. They acted out the Last Supper with Jesus giving the message that we 

are here to serve each other. Beautiful singing was heard, children spoke clearly and reminded us of 

the link between our Passover celebration as this was the meal Jesus shared with his friends. 

Today we have had two very moving and powerful enactments of the Crucifixion. Each year the 

children in year 6 help us a community to realise the sacrifice made on Good Friday. The 

commitment and the sharing of their talents was inspirational. Many of the adults watching were 

visibly moved. 

This week has been a really special week as we have celebrated our Catholic traditions in a very 

powerful way.  

Achiever of the Term 

Congratulations to all of our Pupils who were celebrated in todays assembly for their achievements 

this term. They are well deserved plaudits. 

Well done as well to all the pupils who achieved 100% attendance, pencils commemorating this are 

on their way. 

And a final congratulations to Clitherow for winning the house competition for the term, earning an 

impressive 40 house points. 



Own Clothes for Clitherow 

For winning the house competition for this term, students in Clitherow house may wear their own 

clothes on the first day back from the Easter Holidays 

Uniform 

After Easter will be summer uniform. 

For boys this means grey shorts, short sleeved hard collared shirts (Not Polo shirts), ties and shoes. 

For girls this means gingham dresses, red and white cheques, or culottes. Please no playsuits as 

children struggle to get them on and off for toileting. 

Hair accessories need to be in school colours. 

Children may still wear the winter uniform at this time. 

Online Safety Reporting 

Here is a link on how to help manage device anxiety. 

Managing Device Anxiety 

Looking Ahead 

• 31.03.2023: Last day of Term 

• 17.03.2023: Return to School 

• 18.03.2023: Year 3 Resurrection (3B: 09:30) (3F: 14:45) 

• 24.03.2023: Mock SATs for Year 6 

https://stedmundcampionprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/tsmith_st-edmundcampion_notts_sch_uk/EesM9uT_9q1AuJA0ZUjRnVoBFfBDm1Jeo6jzaJTwte4IDQ?e=ohILac

